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Caroline Calderone Baisley

Director of Health
Department of Health
Dear 

Thank you for agreeing to participate in a group assessment of our public health system in Greenwich.  As you know, a public health system is made up of all public, private and voluntary entities that contribute to the delivery of essential public health services within a jurisdiction.  The Greenwich Department of Health is one of numerous health departments participating in the CDC’s National Public Health Performance Standards Program to strengthen our public health systems across the country.  

Our assessment meeting will be conducted as a retreat in the Cone Room on the 2nd Floor of Town Hall on June 22, 2004.  The full process will run from 8 AM to 4 PM, however it is being broken down into a morning and an afternoon session, each with a different assessment focus.  It is my hope that you can spend the full day, but I appreciate your participation in the half-day session as you noted your time is restricted.

We will start at 8:00 AM with coffee and registration. A brief orientation will be given at 8:15 AM and the assessment process will begin promptly at 8:30 AM.  Lunch will be provided from 12-12:30 PM. The afternoon session will begin following lunch at 12:45. A brief orientation will be offered from 12:30-12:45 PM to those who were not present for the morning session.

In order to measure the performance of our local public health system, it is important to have representatives from organizations and sectors that are involved in our local public health system.  CDC will analyze our completed assessment, and feedback will be provided in the form of a report that can be used to identify strengths and weaknesses both in Greenwich and statewide.

I am enclosing information so that you may begin preparing for our meeting.  A packet containing the assessment tool will be given out at the meeting where we will discuss and complete it together. 

I look forward to having you join together with other community partners to take a close look at our public health system. I am also most grateful for your willingness to grant me your time on such short notice.

Sincerely,

Stephanie R. Paulmeno, MS, RN,C. NHA

Director of Community Health Planning

Greenwich Department of Health  

Michael Long, Director
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Douglas Serafin, Laboratory 


Jennifer Johnson, Director


	Division of Family Health 


Thomas Mahoney, Director
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Stephanie Paulmeno, Director
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